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Last Thursday’s “Chieftain” had this article on the Socorro City Council meeting.  There has been no  

“Chieftain” coverage of the Feb. 26, 2014 SEC Board of Trustees meeting which is unfortunate as actions taken  

at that meeting will have profound effect on the future of the SEC and electric service in the area.   

 

KOB, Channel 4 has sent an investigative team out to the area to look into one of the worst actions of  

management, attorneys, and the board officers and majority of three (they are the same).  The case concerns  

Colette Foard, the Trail’s End Market and the refusal of the above trio to issue the Capital Credits although the  

Attorney General of New Mexico and others have ruled that they are owed.   Below is the latest video of that 

dispute.   Notice of the TV coverage will be sent out as soon as we have a date and time. 

   

In the meantime, I urge all of you to view the posted videos of the Feb. 26 meeting.  Mayor Bhasker shreds the 

Trio of Power and Larry McGraw of the Rural Electric Services with common sense, support members’ rights,  

and threaten a takeover of the SEC.   See President Dorough reset the Board meeting and Board Bylaw 

Committee meeting to the same day that she was scheduled to attend a meeting with her District V constituents.  

There were several Dist. 5 members at the meeting who were not happy.    Accountant and attorney’s fees, other 

financial issues, upcoming Annual Meeting, public comments, the District 3 trustee election and attorney’s 

dismissal of  Melissa Amaro’s election, etc.  It was a room jam packed with members, without enough seating,  

and jam packed with important business.   
 


